



Tower Hill Primary School

Fowler Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 OBW

 $oldsymbol{\lambda}$ www.towerhill.hants.sch.uk e-mail: adminoffice@towerhill.hants.sch.uk

Telephone: 01252 541786 Fax: 01252 376208

Headteacher - Mrs Linda Tansley

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of the children's learning this term we have the amazing opportunity to visit Bocketts Farm in Fetcham, Surrey on Tuesday 1st May 2018. The purpose of this exciting trip is to bring the children's learning to life by giving them the opportunity to explore life on a farm and experience a range of different farm animals. They will be allowed to pet and feed the animals under the supervision of experienced staff.

To reduce the risk of any contamination from the animals the children will regularly be asked to wash their hands and will be eating their lunch in a designated eating area which is thoroughly cleaned beforehand.

We are asking for a contribution of £10.00 per child towards the cost of entry to the farm, food to feed the animals and coach travel. We apologise that this is an increase in the estimated cost on the letter sent in September, but this is to reflect an increase in coach and entry prices. As a school we will still be contributing £8.90 per child in addition to your contributions. We have removed our planned Circus Skills workshop to reflect this, so that your total payments for this half term are not altered. Although this is a voluntary contribution we hope you will appreciate that for the trip to go ahead, we do rely on contributions being made for all children and that without them, the visit might have to be cancelled.

Please arrive to school at normal time as we will be leaving school promptly and will return before the end of the school day for normal collection time.

Your child will need to wear their school shirt and jumper as usual on the day but may wear jeans or other trousers as they may get muddy! Please also send your child in wearing a waterproof coat and <u>wellies</u>. Every child will need a packed lunch in a named, disposable bag with disposable packaging and bottles! If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child, please indicate on the slip below. Please return the permission slip in a named envelope along with the money for the trip by <u>Friday 27th April 2018</u> at the latest.

As always, we welcome parent volunteers to support us in making this trip happen, so please do let us know if you are available to come along. We thank you for your continuing support.

Miss Knights, Miss carter and the Early Fear's Team	
Year R trip to Bocketts Farm –	Tuesday 1 st May 2018
I give permission for Tuesday 1 st May 2018.	to visit Bocketts Farm on
I would like school to provide a lunch bag for	
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10/hav	ve paid online
Signed(Parer Best contact number on this day in case of Emerger	













